
TO​: Students, Staff, and Faculty 
FR​: Communications 
Tue, May 7, 5:11 PM
Here are the most recent developments: 

● The Barn:  We are on track to re-occupy the majority of the first floor of the Barn by 
Monday, May 13. In addition to the western section, this now includes the central and 
northeastern sections of the Barn, where Academic Services, Field Work Term, Student Life, and 
the offices of the Registrar and the Provost and Dean are located. The ATM in the first floor 
corridor will be online and accessible then as well. The second floor of the Barn will remain 
closed for the rest of the term due to ongoing cleaning activities.
● Recovery and Restoration Funding:  The College is comprehensively covered by our 
insurance company for all costs of this initial recovery phase, as well as the reconstruction and 
restoration phases.
● Cricket Hill:  Cricket Hill is up and running; it is occupied by a mix of Admissions staff 
and some temporary accommodations for other departments. The best reference for current 
office locations is the  Barn Updates  webpage.
● Color printing options:  As the EAC computer lab will be offline for students due to Barn 
office relocations, to print in color please use the first floor VAPA copier and the
“Follow Me” function.
● The Bookstore Pop-Up is Open:  The Pop-Up Bookstore is located in the Mail Room 
lobby and will be open from Monday to Friday 9:00 am to 5:00 pm, and, beginning May 11, on 
Saturdays from 10:30 am to 4:00 pm. It will stock art paper, film, and photo paper along with a 
small inventory of other items. Check cashing, staff meal plans, and quarters for laundry 
machines are also available.

https://www.bennington.edu/barn-ongoing-updates

